
A Very Special Birthday! 

 

On September 18th, we remembered the birth of Gracia Rae 

Maille.  She would have been celebrating her 8th birthday had 

she not been called to heaven at just four months old.  If you 

are not familiar with the story of why For the Love of Grace 

was founded visit our website for more information.   

 

http://www.loveofgrace.org 

A HUGE Thank You! 

 

Thank you to everyone who made our first Fund Raiser 

Dinner and Silent Auction a success!  We had a wonderful 

turnout and many awesome volunteers who helped to 

make it happen.  We can’t thank you enough for your  

ongoing support! 

 

If you were unable to join us this year, we hope to be able 

to hold another one next year. 

Adopt a Family Christmas Outreach 

 

With the holidays fast approaching we are starting to look for 

families that are willing to adopt a family for Christmas this 

year.  We reach out to families that we have helped in the past 

who are likely still struggling due to their child’s ongoing illness to see if we 

can bless them with a food basket and gifts for their children for Christmas.  If 

you are interested in adopting a family this Christmas please email us at 

info@loveofgrace.org for more information. 



3rd Annual Celebration of LIFE! 

This year our meal was generously donated 
by Mimi’s Café! 

We enjoyed a beautiful time of fellowship as 
the heavens opened up and poured down 

rain! 

The kids enjoyed playing with hoola 
hoops, bubbles, and other fun things. 

All the kids enjoyed taking their turn hitting 
the piñata! 

We had an awesome 
face painter donate 
her talents to us in 
order to delight the 

kids! 



We added something new this year and through gener-
ous donations we were able to give away backpacks full 
of supplies to all the children and their siblings!  We gave 

away over 30 backpacks!  

It was our honor to celebrate these children and 
give them balloons, certificates, and gift bags.  

We LOVE each one of these families more 
than words can say! 

We had 13 families attend our Celebration of Life this year!  We 
were truly blessed to be able to share an afternoon with them! 
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